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QK, a California based engineering, land survey, planning and environmental firm, is pleased to 
announce that they have entered into an agreement to acquire Zumwalt-Hansen Associates, Inc. 
(ZHA). The acquisition will combine ZHA’s operations with QK’s full suite of consulting disciplines. 
 
Founded in 1949 by C.J. McKee which was reorganized as McKee-Zumwalt & Associates in 1973 
and then took its present name as Zumwalt Hansen & Associates, Inc in 1984, ZHA is a highly 
reputable firm with capabilities to provide Civil Engineering, Land Survey & Planning Services. ZHA 
is located in Hanford, California, and has 11 employees. 
 
“QK prides itself as a legacy firm serving the entire San Joaquin Valley region for nearly 50 years 
now.  We are excited to bring on the talented and proven team at Zumwalt-Hansen Associates. 
Having worked together for years, we’ve always been impressed with their knowledge of the area, 
technical excellence and strong reputation,” said Ron Wathen, QK’s CEO. 
 
“We have had a longstanding relationship and at times team with QK on projects.  The cultural 
alignment with a company we know, and trust made the difference for ZHA’s transition.  I am very 
pleased to have a future for our staff and our clients where I know they will be respected and well 
taken care of,” said John Zumwalt, president of Zumwalt-Hansen, Associates, Inc. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.qkinc.com/uncategorized/qk-signs-letter-of-intent-to-acquire-zumwalt-hanse/  
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